Planning Commission

MEMO

To:

Sheila Anson, Town Clerk



Planning Commissioners



Public

From:

Janet M. Hill, Land Use Administrator
Re:

Cancellation of Planning Commission Meeting

Due to inclement weather, the Wednesday, February 7, 2018 Planning Commission Meeting has been CANCELLED.

Dated 2/7/18
By___________________________

     Janet M. Hill

     Land Use Administrator
